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Dear Brother Knights and Wives 

     
I would like to take time to thank each and everyone of you who have taken part 
in the major events we have held the past several months.  Each of these events 
has been a great success due to your hard work and dedication. 
 
The Annual Golf Tournament was not only a success but also a beautiful day and 
wonderful time together. The Tootsie -roll drive was also a success even though 
the weather was not all that wonderful. Then came the Religious Appreciation 
Dinner, the time change was welcomed by those who attended. Everyone 
enjoyed the afternoon and delighted to be able to leave before dark. Then finally 
the little mice played at the mouse race, a fun night for all was had, the children 
who were there seemed to have as much fun watching the mice as the 
Adults did, especially when it came to watching the mice on the wheel. 
 
Again thanks to everyone for their hard work it is this dedication that keeps us 
going forward. 
 
 

Thank You 
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Click on this link to our UKnight website for 
photos of the 2018 Council 4962 Photos of the 
Religious Appreciation Dinner and past events. 
 
: 
https://kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/photo-
galleries.asp?CNO=4962 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 
Jalayne Miller 

President 
 

Dear Ladies:   It is hard to believe that November is here and 

2018 is nearing its end.  We have been very busy this fall and I 

would like to thank all of you for your hard work.  You have 

generously given of your time and your labor and it is greatly 

appreciated.   During this fall members have helped with the 

Council Golf Tournament, the Drive for Persons with 

Developmental Disabilities, and the annual Religious 

Appreciation Dinner and the Chili Dinner/ Mouse Races.    

 

Thank You Thank You Thank you. 

 

I would be remiss if I didn't extend to Joanne Ferdig.   

Congratulations and thanks on another very successful Ladies 

Tea event.  You always do a wonderful job, Joanne, and we truly 

enjoyed ourselves and appreciate all your hard work. 

 
Upcoming events. 

 

November 16 - Fall Card Party, 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m., lower 

hall.  Cost: $12.00.   Call Joanne Ferdig (816)769-0833 

for tickets and information 

 

December 1  - Auxiliary Christmas Luncheon – 1:00 p.m., lower 

hall.  This is a catered lunch. Cost:   $12.00.   We will be 

decorating for the Children's party.  Please call Jalayne Miller 

(816) 353-4804 to make your reservations.  Reservation.   

Deadline - November  26, 2018. 

 

December 2 - Children's Christmas Party, 2:00 p.m., lower 

hall.  Please bring a snack for the children.  To make sure we 

have gifts for all the children, please call Jalayne Miller 

(816)353-4804 with the ages and number of children you know 

are planning to attend.  Please call  no later than Friday, 

November 30. 2018.. 

 

Our next meeting will be held on November 8, 7:30 p.m.  We 

will again be helping the Sisters of St. Francis with the bake sale 

they hold in conjunction with their Spaghetti Dinner fund 

raiser.  Please bring baked goods you wish to donate to the bake 

sale at our November meeting. 

 
 

 As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 

Good of the Order 
 

If any members need to be on Good of the Order  
Please notify the Grand Knight or Bernie Lillig  
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
 

Joseph 
James 

 Pilsl 

Joseph James Pilsl 
  

March 24, 1951 - October 12, 2018 

 

The heavens are rejoicing, as Joseph 'Big Joe' Pilsl, age 67, joined his 

departed family, for a celebration. Anyone who knew Joe understands 

how 'Big' he was. As a retired KCPD Officer, he never had a position 

he didn’t make his own; from kicking in the door on the SWAT team, 

to teaching DARE, to Vice, to driving a Paddy Wagon, Joe did it all 

and loved every minute. He often said, 'I’ve done things most men can 

only dream of.'  

 

Joe and Sherry were married for 36 years and he credits her for 

helping him navigate the devastating toll diabetes dealt him, along 

with giving him a kidney that sustained him for the past 17 years. 

Joe was the proud father of two sons Joe (Audrey) and Jared, and 

grandfather to five beautiful grandchildren: Clayton, Carolyn, 

Brenner, Michael, and Kamdyn.  

 

Joe impacted so many along this journey of life: from the KCPD to 

Lone Jack PD. As a founding member of St. Bernadette Parish, he was 

in the first class of O’Hara High School (which he was asked to not 

return to after his first year). He also coached little league baseball and 

was the proud coach of an undefeated boy’s basketball team in the 

parochial league. He opened his home to anyone that needed a place 

to stay and that often turned into months as an extended member of 

his family. 

 

Joe was preceded in death by his parents, Paul and Carolyn and his 

only sister, Karen Yates. He will be sorely missed by many friends 

and family that will remember him as the man who was gruff on the 

outside, but tender in his heart with a smile that could light a room. 

Proud, loving husband, father and grandfather who always left you 

laughing.  

 
Joe was a 4th Degree, Honorary member of the Knights of Columbus 

Council 4962. 

 

 

Worthy Sirs & Ladies 
  

Knights of Columbus Council 4962 Memorial 
Mass will be November 8, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in 

the lower hall. 
 

Council will furnish meat, water and bread 
plates and eating utensils. 

 
Council members are ask to bring pot luck & 

dessert. 
 

We will have Mass followed by a short meeting 
prior to the meal. 
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For November 

Date     Event 
01     Council’s Officers Meeting 
08     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
08     Memorial Mass and Dinner  
10     Boy Scout Troop 283 Pancake Breakfast 
10     Franciscan Mission Spaghetti Dinner 
11     Veterans Day 
16     Auxiliary Fall Card Party 
22     Thanksgiving Day 
23     Newsletter Deadline 
  

 
     
 

 

Knights of Columbus Council 4962, located at 5101 Blue Ridge cut-off, 

Kansas City, Missouri will be having a New Year's Eve Dance this year on 

December 31, 2018. 

 
 
 
 

Cost is $20.00 per person in advance and $25.00 per person at the 
door. 

 
Live music, party favors, finger food, set-ups, soda and adult beverage; 

champagne at midnight. 
 

Door prize drawings during the night. 
 

Fully decorated hall.  
Great location. 

 
For more information call Ed Columbus at 816-358-8831. 

 

The Council Hall is reserved. 

 

Live Band contracted. 

 

Two uniformed police officers 

will be on duty to assure your 

safety. 

 

All needed is YOU !!! 


